From: sierraparkservices@gmail.com on behalf of Sierra Park Services

To: Sierra Park Services
Subject: Road Condition Update March 13, 2018
Date: Tuesday, March 13, 2018 8:42:43 PM

Sierra Park snow plow is working. We expect snow, rain and fog combinations for the
next week. Temps will be in the 20's overnight so ice on the roads is possible. Be
prepared for delays, berms, etc. 4-Wheel drive, chains and/or snow tires will be
required to get in and out of the Park. Weather updates for the area is available on
the Weather Channel using area code 95335. We will also update the answering
service as conditions change: 209-533-7909
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